July 10, 1996

SUBJECT: POINT GREY ROAD\WATERLOO STREETEND PARK

RECOMMENDATION:

A. THAT the Board approve the wording of the plaque recognizing the large, private donation in 1995, which made acquisition of this park possible.

BOARD POLICY

It is policy for the Board to approve the wording of all plaques in Parks.

BACKGROUND

The Waterloo Streetend park was almost doubled in size approximately a year ago through the purchase of the adjacent lot. This purchase was funded in part by a large private donation. As recognition of the donor's generosity, a plaque is to be installed with the following wording:

"The large, private donation in 1995 by a Vancouver native daughter, who loves her city, made this park possible, as an everlasting legacy to the citizens of Vancouver".

Wording of this plaque has been approved by the donor, who wishes to remain anonymous.

Prepared by: Planning & Development Division Board of Parks & Recreation City of Vancouver PR:hw

~